HB 648 -- DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED (Montecillo)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Special Standing Committee on Disability
Services

This bill changes all references of “mentally retarded,” “mental
retardation,” or “handicapped” in current state law to
“developmentally disabled,” "“developmental disability,” or

“disabled” respectively.

FISCAL NOTE: No impact on state funds in FY 2012, FY 2013, and
FY 2014.



